
OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION: Coronavirus (COVID-19)

It is with a sad and heavy heart that we announce that SR Socially 
Relevant Film Festival NY has been postponed to a future date in the fall.
We will inform concerned parties as such future date becomes possible 
and available with our venues. As a Festival we are at the forefront of social 
issues and how they affect us, and here is one in the middle of which we 
find ourselves.

This decision was not ours alone, as we just had a great interview with 
Leonard Lopate on @WBAI Pacifica Radio announcing the festival and 
mentioning most of the films on offer. However, shortly after getting off the 
air, we got the breaking news of the worsening situation, and had to abide 
by the closing of some of the important venues with whom we are working, 
most importantly the Lincoln Center where our opening was scheduled for 
Monday.

THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF EVERYONE IS OF UTMOST CONCERN 
RIGHT NOW!

Thank you filmmakers, producers and PR people for all the hard work so 
far. Thank you panelists, jury members, and all partners, SPONSORS and 
supporters as well as patrons of the festival. We trust your hard work will 
not go down the drain or unnoticed as we have a ready package and it will 
be relatively easy to still hold a great seventh edition in the fall.

Please stay healthy, keep calm, and follow the health directives that have 
been circulating.

Sadly and humbly yours,

Nora Armani
Founding Artistic Director SRFF

March 12, 2020 - 5:00pm


